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February 8, 1955

Colenel H. L. Hille
Colenel, Corps of Zngineers
Districl Tngineer
Garrison District
Riverdale, North Dakoia
Dear Colonel Hilles
Thank you so much for your letier of
the 3lst, Iwas very glad to receive the information contained
therein concerning the bids to be opened soon for Lawn Construction
in the Fort Berthold Indian Reservation, New Town, and for con-

struction of the Zast Abutment Grout Curtain, Garrison Da.in and
Reservolir Project.

With kind regards and best wishes to you,
Iam

sincerely,

WL dfg
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